
             Queenborough and Rushenden In Bloom 

 

JULY 1st to JULY 12th Everyday 

in Queenborough and Rushenden 

Judges will be round looking at residents gardens 

during the first two weeks in July 2024. 

 

If you would like to enter the Secret Garden  

Competition, share your photos with us by sending 

by email to; 

townclerk@queenborough-tc.gov.uk  

For more information contact Lisa on 01795 668509 

or email to above address. 

QUEENBOROUGH AND RUSHENDEN 

IN BLOOM LOCAL JUDGING 


